
 
 

 

Friday 18th May 2018 

 

Salmat completes sale of contact centre 
business 
 
 
 
Salmat Limited (ASX:SLM) today announced that it has completed the sale of its contact centre 
business. 
 

This transaction was originally announced to the market on Monday 26th March 2018. 
 
“We are very pleased to have successfully closed this deal,” said Salmat CEO, Rebecca Lowde. “Salmat 
is now wholly focussed on innovating and improving our Marketing Solutions offering, as well as 
enabling the continued growth and success of our MicroSourcing business,” she said. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Rebecca Lowde  
Chief Executive Officer   
+612 9928 6500 

 


